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With the cooperation of the City of Englewood, we have 
implemented a “NO SMOKING POLICY” at all Englewood 
Little League games and practices.  

Signs will be posted on all fields at Centennial and Oberer 
parks. 

The policy is as simple as stated and with everyone’s 
cooperation it shouldn’t be a problem.  

If you have any questions regarding this new policy please 
contact any Board Member. 

 


